
Housing and Other Fall 2020 Information for Students 
 
Five things students living in residence halls in the fall of 2020 should know: 
  

1) Website Information: Information regarding the COVID situation and the return to 
face-to-face instruction and services for the Fall Semester of 2020 can be found at 
www.mayvillestate.edu/StudentsandParentsFall2020. Keep checking back. Information 
will be updated as it becomes available.  
 

• There are a couple of posters that summarize some of our COVID expectations 
you play a part in. We’ve made some physical changes to some offices (barriers, 
seating arrangements, etc.), and we’re moving the location of some classrooms 
to allow for greater space between students. Keep up-to-date at this site. 
 

• The document at https://mayvillestate.edu/index.php/download_file/6904/ is 
written primarily for parents, but it’s good for students to read as well. 
 

• Direct questions to Jeffrey Powell at jeffrey.powell@mayvillestate.edu. 
 

2) Residence hall check-in day is August 22. We have not changed the first day of 
class, and we’ve not changed the check-in date. We are asking for you to sign up for a 
check-in time. Do that at your housing portal: https://prdhousing.ndus.edu/masu_thdss/. 
 

3) On approximately July 22, Director of Student Life Jeffrey Powell will be sending 
housing and dining charges to the business office. It’s a lot easier to change things 
now rather than a week from now. If changes need to be made, notify Dr. Powell as 
soon as possible at Jeffrey.powell@mayvillestate.edu. (You can check the dollar values 
in your housing portal, under "other tasks.") 
 
4) Many students will be getting an email from Dr. Powell encouraging them to take the 
first of three training modules – one for alcohol, one for money management, and one 
for sexual assault awareness and prevention. The people who don’t get the email are 
people over 21 years or who have taken the training previously. 
  

5) New students should have been notified of how to get into a Blackboard class (New 
Comet Virtual Orientation) to complete some tasks before coming to campus in 
August. One of those is your ID picture. The plan is to have your ID ready for you when 
you check in to your residence hall room. Follow the rules for the picture in the 
document above and your card will be ready.  
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